	Letter of Recommendation	
2024 Nina Johnston and Shirley Lesar Westwood Warrior Achievement Award
		The Westwood Warrior Achievement Award is designed to assist financial-need students with the cost of higher education. It is managed by the Johnston Family Foundation.  The award is open to all Westwood High School seniors and will be awarded only to a Westwood High School senior. Your candid and specific responses to the questions below will help the selection committee select the recipient. Please offer examples whenever possible. Application deadline is April 7, 2024.
	Please write a letter of recommendation that addresses the following information. Email it to Nina Johnston atninafj24@gmail.com. If you have any questions, please use email or call (480) 227-0801. You may answer these questions in the text box provided, or address all of them in a separate, formal letter.




Student’s Name:


Your Name:       


How long have you known this applicant, and in what capacity?













Please describe this student in terms of his or her leadership.  Please cite examples.





































